
 
(as of 4:35 p.m., June 15, 2020) 

 

COVID-19 Case Report 

The Department of Public Health reports the following: 

 

 Number of positive test results 918 

 Number of negative test results 14,295 

 COVID-19 deaths 67 

 Persons being quarantined 523 

 Persons released from quarantine 2,258 

 Number of tests pending at the Missouri State Laboratory* 0 

 

*Tests are being performed at both the Missouri State Laboratory and through private testing laboratories. The number 

of pending tests reported to the Department of Public Health is from the Missouri State Laboratory only; private labs do 

not report pending tests to local health departments.  

 

Today’s News: 

• Today’s (June 15) briefing by the St. Louis Metropolitan Pandemic Task Force - 

https://www.facebook.com/StLouisMetropolitanPandemicTaskForce/videos/629159651028599/ 

• Over the weekend, the Department of Public Health was notified of three COVID-19 deaths involving St. Charles 

County residents — increasing the total number of COVID-19 deaths in the county to 67: 

o #65 – a male in his 70s, reported on June 13. 

o #66 – a female in her 80s, reported on June 13. 

o #67 – a male in his 70s, reported on June 14. 

  

For more updates and links to previous COVID-19 news releases, visit our Latest News web page. 

 

Additional Information: 

St. Charles County Non-Profit Agencies May Apply to Receive PPE Supplies for Clients, Staff 

St. Charles County Government is making available limited quantities of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) to eligible 

non-profit organizations. Agencies must apply by June 19 using an online form. The supply may include masks, gloves, 

bouffant caps, face shields, gowns and shoe covers. For questions, please email covid19logistics@sccmo.org. 

 

Community Resources Available 

To help St. Charles County residents and businesses during the COVID-19 pandemic, a web page offers links and phone 

numbers for organizations offering assistance. St. Charles County’s COVID-19 Information Hotline at (636) 949-1899 is 

answered from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m., Mon-Fri. In addition, the Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services operates a 

24-hour COVID-19 hotline at (877) 435-8411. 
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